Brantwood Camp (603) 924-3542
PO Box 3350, Peterborough, NH 03458 info@brantwood.org

~ Brantwood Camp Tuition Form ~

Dear Brantwood Parent/Guardian,

The Brantwood Camp registration fee is $250. Brantwood is committed to keeping our overnight
camping experience affordable for each family and offers financial assistance to any family with
demonstrated need. No camper has ever been turned away for lack of ability to pay.

We recognize that some of the families served by Brantwood may have the financial means to
pay more than the requested $250. Brantwood asks that families with such means consider an additional
tax-deductible payment to assist with subsidizing costs. Please understand that there is no obligation for
families to pay additional fees and funds received will not impact a camper’s eligibility for this or future
summers.

Please select the one box below that is appropriate for your family:

Please use this box to request scholarship assistance.
I am requesting financial assistance with the $250 camp registration and/or the transportation fee.
(If you are requesting assistance you must indicate what you are able to pay and what your assistance request
is on the lines below.)
= Tam able to pay the following amount $

= I am requesting financial assistance in the following amount $

Please contact Brantwood’s office with any questions regarding the financial assistance that is available.

Please use this box if you are able to pay the $250 registration fee and you are not requesting
scholarship or making a tax-deductible contribution at this time.

I have enclosed the required $75 application processing fee. I understand that $175 is due two
weeks prior to my child’s attendance at Brantwood and I will be billed for the remaining due.

Please use this box if you are able to pay the $250 registration fee and you are able to make an
additional tax-deductible contribution at this time.

I have enclosed the required $75 application processing fee. I understand that $175 is due two
weeks prior to my child’s attendance at Brantwood and I will be billed for the remaining due.
In addition to my balance I am able to make an additional tax-deductible payment to help subsidize the
actual camp costs (about $1,650.00 per camper).

Please indicate the additional amount you are able to pay:

_ $25 _ $50 __ $100 __ $200 _ $250 Other
I have enclosed a check for additional funds. (This may be added to the $75 application processing fee.)

Please bill me for the amount I have indicated above when you bill me for remaining registration fees.

Please feel free to contact Brantwood Camp’s office at (603) 924-3542
with any questions regarding this form.



